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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 99.3% September: 97.3%

October: 99.1% October: 94.9%

November: 97.6% November: 99.1%

December: 96.9% December: 97.8%

January: 93.9% January: 93.1%

February: 96.5% February: 99.1%

March: 93.8% March: 96.0%



April: 92.4% April: 83.4%

May: 99.2% May: 91.7%

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-98%
October-81%

November-96%
December-95%
January-97%
February-89%

March-95%
April-89%
May-97%

Strengths:

Cindy Show & Ellen Christoferson have served the district for over 25 years each.  We 
are so grateful for their years of service to BPS and the colony schools.

          Concerns/Needs:

Mentoring new staff for the 25-26 school year is a need for the Colony Schools, as well 
as providing planning & collaboration time for them.

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,

As this school year comes to a close I must give credit to the students for their 
great academic progress. They are very conscientious, hard workers who take great 
pride in their work. The students averaged a holistic score of 5.0 on a 6 point scale 
rubric for the last writing assessment, with a growth of 28% for the year. Two students 
scored a perfect 6.They fared well on the KITE testlets and Aimsweb as well.

Mrs. Shea had her last visit on May 2nd. Her visits are always consistent and 
great fun. The GNP rangers also had their last visit on the 16th where the students did a 
hands-on nesting building activity to end their bird unit. 

This will be my last board report, as you may know, I am retiring at the end of this 
school year. I would like to thank you all for your neverending support. I will leave with 
so many wonderful memories of the beautiful children I have had the pleasure to teach 
throughout my 28 years in the district. Once again, Thank you all and may God Bless 
You.



Your partner in education,

Cindy Show
Glendale teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Gregoire

As school comes to a close, we have been busy this month finishing our testing.  We 
completed the writing assessment, Aimsweb, MAST, and SBAC.  Our students  have 
really grown academically this year, and we are very proud of their effort.

The Glacier Park Rangers visited us.  We had a lesson on birds and their habitats and 
the students went outside and created bird’s nest.   What a fun process!

We made clay pots and let them dry.  We then had some creative paintings on them.  
We had our 8th grade graduation.  It was well attended by family and friends including 
Rebecca Rappold and Nancy Light.  We always miss our graduates, but are excited to 
welcome 4 new first graders this fall.

Everyone is looking forward to our end of the year picnic and  summer break.

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs. Christoferson
Mrs. Gregoire






